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FYI: The Consumer Confidence Report for the 2015 water system operation in the 

City of Newdale has been prepared is available to residents upon request. 

 

 

The sewer upgrade is in its final stages and should be completed this month. 
                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

Thank You to all who participated and 

made our City Clean-up a success! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the coming month we anticipate the resurfacing of all paved roads in Newdale.  
Please keep vehicles and other personal items off of the city right-of-way. 
 

Be Sewer Savvy         

 
 

 
Recently we had an issue where the sewer 
backed up into a home.  When we 

investigated the problem we found many 
items blocking the lines.  Some of those 

included clothing, wipes, adult diapers, 
feminine hygiene items, grease and other 
items.  Please DO NOT put anything that is 

NOT FLUSHABLE and NON-BIODEGRADABLE 
into the sewer system.   

 
 





Congratulations to John Briggs, our 
Public Works Employee for 
completion of certification 

requirements for the drinking and 
waste water systems of Newdale. 

 


 

For the safety of you and others, 
please obey all posted traffic 
signs; Speed, Yield, and Stop 

signs specifically. 
 


